

TYRONE COUNTY HOSPITAL

HOSPITAL ROAD, OMAGH, CO. TYRONE BT79 0AP. TELEPHONE

FACSIMII

Acute Hospital Services

Direct Line

www.sperrin-lakeland.org

EF/sb

7 April 2005

Dr Murray Quinn Consultant Paediatrician Altnagelvin Area Hospital Glenshane Road LONDONDERRY Co. Derry

Dear Dr Quinn

I write to you following your recent telephone enquiry to Ms Bridget O'Rawe, Director of Corporate Affairs' office in respect of the Medical Report, done by yourself, in relation to the Lucy Crawford case in June 2000.

I can confirm that you did not raise an invoice for this report.

Yours sincerely

EUGENE FEE

DIRECTOR OF ACUTE HOSPITAL SERVICES